From Michael Stewart 79 South Hill Park
London NW3 2SS

Hugh Miller

Regeneration and Planning

London Borough of Camden 5 October 2016
Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 9]E

Dear Mr. Miller,

Application Ref: 2016/4766/P

My house is next door to 81 South Hill Park. [t would be unreasonable of
me to object to this application (if I understand it correctly) to convert three
existing flats into one, in spite of the noise, dust, parking problems etc. it will
inevitably create.

I would, however, ask that the Council require the work to be completed
within a definite (and reasonably short) time. Over the last couple of decades a
great deal of building work has been done in this road, some of it taking a very
long time: numbers 15 and 71 South Hill Park are notorious in this respect: work
has been going on (and off) for three or four years or more, and even now it is
not clear that it has been completed.

I would ask the Council to grant permission only if the applicant agrees
that the work be completed within a definite and reasonable time frame.

Yours sincerely,




